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Hall, Renee

From: Jameson Webber <885707web@ames.k12.ia.us>
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 4:07 PM
To: City Council and Mayor
Subject: Letter to an Elected Offical.

[External Email] 
 
 
Dear Mayor Haila, 
 
I am wri�ng to you as a voter and ci�zen of Ames, Iowa. I am wri�ng about something that would be safer for myself and 
others as drivers in Ames. On the intersec�on of Kent Avenue and Aspen Road, there should be a four-way stop 
implemented instead of stop signs on just Kent Avenue. Some�mes when I am driving, I cannot see fully to the le� going 
north and Kent Avenue and therefore may not be able to see cars coming from that direc�on. I think a four-way stop 
would be able to make sure that I feel much safer as a driver passing through that four-way stop. 
 
Thank you for your considera�on,  
 
Jameson Webber. 
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